
Dear Parent / Carer 

The next 17 school days are extremely busy and so I thought a paper reminder of dates and a few pointers of how we can 

work together to make it go as smooth as possible would be appreciated. 

06/03/18 – Drum Lessons 

08/03/18 – Parental Consultations (please ensure you have made arrangements to see your child’s teacher) 

08/03/18 – Class 2 Swimming Lesson & Open The Book Assembly 

13/03/18 – Drum Lessons & Warbstow Fun Run 2:30pm 

Letters have already gone out for the fun run and we have given numbers to the organisers. Please be prompt when 

collecting children at 4pm from Warbstow if your child is running. 

14/03/18 – Whole School Trip to Plymouth Aquarium  

Permission by way of payment should now have been made on www.schoolmoney.co.uk  Please note that this is an early 

start and so the children will need to arrive at school by 8:15am. We will be unable to provide breakfast due to lack of time 

so please ensure children are fed and watered before coming to school. We are also due to return to school at 5pm. Please 

consider access for two coaches when coming to collect your child. Parking up at the village hall would be strongly 

recommended and much appreciated. 

15/03/18 – Class 2 Swimming Lesson  

16/03/18 – A Vocal Adventure for Schools with Chris Jones am & Parental Science Afternoon 

A visitor to the school who is promised to inspire, build confidence and encourage self-expression. This will be a great way 

to focus on health and wellbeing as we round up our Science week. 

Please see separate letter regarding the Science Afternoon. 

20/03/18 – Drum Lessons & Sponsored Walk PM 

Please support both the school and Sports Relief this year by encouraging your child to gain as much sponsorship as possible. 

Prizes will be awarded to top fundraisers in every year group. Like last year, we are encouraging the more energetic Class 3 

children to walk all the way and the less enthusiastic walkers to be dropped (by family or friends) at St Juliot’s Church at 2pm. 

We will then arrive in Boscastle Car Park ready for collection at 3:30pm. A letter giving further detail will be sent out next 

week. 

21/03/18 – Farm and Country Farming Day at Royal Cornwall Showground – Class 1 & 2   Letter has been sent out. 

22/03/18 – Class 1 Hall for Cornwall to listen to The 10 Piece Proms – Letter has been sent out 

     Year 1 Multi-skills at St Joseph’s - Letter to be sent 

     Class 2 Swimming Lesson  

     Open The Book Assembly 

26/03/18 – Extra Drum Lesson to catch up! 

    Class 1 Drumming Performance at 3pm for parents 

28/03/18 – Class 2 Climbing at The Barn near Tavistock – Letter has been sent out 

29/03/18 – THE LAST DAY – Time for a much deserved rest! 

As you can see from the above list of dates, all classes have a busy time ahead which in turn means a busy time for you the 

parents / carers. Please keep this list handy along with more detailed letters so that children arrive at school at the 

appropriate time and with the right kit for the day ahead. 

You will be reimbursed for any clubs that your child misses or are cancelled due to the activities above. 

As always, any questions please ask. 

Helen Ward 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

